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oviposition rate of Aedes albopictus in a tropical

environment. Oviposition dynamics of Aedes
albopictus were examined in a simulated residential
environment. Females were placed in 240 ml plastic
cups (16 ml cups) and maintained under controlled
conditions until eggs were laid. Three densities of

50, 75 and 100 eggs were each maintained for two
weeks and the number of eggs laid at each density

was recorded. There were 24 replicates for each
treatment and the number of ovipositions per hour
was calculated. The average number of eggs per
female oviposited was lowest in the 50 eggs per

cup treatment, and this number increased
significantly in the 75 and 100 eggs per cup

treatments. The oviposition rate in the 50 eggs per
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cup was also significantly lower than the 75 and
100 eggs per cup treatments. Female mosquito

longevity did not differ significantly among
treatments. These data suggest that A. albopictus

can oviposit at higher densities but that the number
of eggs laid per female is significantly lower than at
lower density.Churchill Downs, Kentucky Churchill

Downs is a census-designated place (CDP) in Shelby
County, Kentucky, United States. The population

was 7,122 at the 2010 census. It is part of the
Memphis metropolitan area. Geography Churchill

Downs is located at (35.282859, -90.503861).
According to the United States Census Bureau, the

CDP has a total area of, of which is land and
(0.52%) is water. Demographics As of the census of
2000, there were 8,851 people, 4,189 households,

and 2,497 families residing in the CDP. The
population density was 1,672.4 people per square

mile (651.4/km²). There were 5,071 housing units at
an average 6d1f23a050
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